TOWN OF WASHINGTON-RUSK COUNTY

TOWN BOARD MEETING
November 5, 2019
1.)  Meeting called to order at 6:30PM. Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present.

2.)  Annual Budget meeting. Presentation of Budget. Kurt Gorsegner made a motion to
approve the budget as presented. Seconded by Jen Lehman. All approved and
motion passed. Budget meeting closed.

3.)  Kurt Gorsegner made a motion to approved board minutes from the previous
meeting. Jen Lehman seconded. All approved and motion carried.

4.) Public comment. Discussion that this section is not a public forum, rather a
business meeting. Mr. Lynch brought up problem with water standing 2 ' feet as culvert is not
working, this is on Sheepcamp Road. Board will look into this.

3:) Treasurer’s report was presented
6.) Clerk’s report. Shared information received in the mail.

T Chairman’s report. Betsy asked again about approving payment for John Ewer for
travel. Shared regarding letter from RJ Ryder to board members requesting lists of signatures
for Pulaski Lake Ordinance. He paid $18.00 for the copy of records as did Jo A. who had
attended the meeting. Betsy reported that residents thanked township for filling potholes on
Ranch Road. Betsy also shared she received a phone call from Dr Bachir, resident and home
owner on Pulaski Lake who reported 2 ladies had approached him at his home on the lake and
wanted him to sign a petition against the ordinance or he wouldn’t be able to sell this home. He
wanted to know when board would make decision. Discussion of turning Town Hall into a
Town Garage, Kurt Gorsegner will be checking on this. Discussion of TRIP application turned
in and discussion of requirements. Also talked about cost estimate needed to rebuild Bailey
Road. Board will also put in for the WI DOT Multimodal Local Supplement which would pay
90% and town responsible for 10% if application accepted

8.) Reviewed and Paid bills. Jen Lehman made a motion to do so which was seconded by
Kurt Gorsegner. All approved and motion carried.

9. Meeting was adjourned at 7:25PM. Betsy Patterson made a motion to adjourn and
was seconded by Jen Lehman. All approved and motion carried. Next meeting is December 3.

Sincerely,

=

Déb Klund, clerk




